
From: somethingnoisy@gmail.com [mailto:somethingnoisy@gmail.com] On Behalf Of William Bennett 
Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2015 7:46 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov>; Commissioner Fish 
<nick@portlandoregon.gov>; Commissioner Novick <novick@portlandoregon.gov>; Commissioner 
Saltzman <dan@portlandoregongov.onmicrosoft.com>; Commissioner Fritz 
<amanda@portlandoregon.gov>; Hales, Mayor <mayorcharliehales@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Please adopt the Audubon Society of Portland's proposed Tree Code reforms 
 
As a concerned resident and home owner, I am appalled by developers wanton destruction of 
beautiful healthy trees. They are a beacon and symbol of what makes our city wonderful and are 
a major contributor to the image of a Portland as a clean, green city.  So please, help us keep 
absorb carbon dioxide, filter air and water, and preserve the sylvan identity of our fair city by 
helping to pass the Audubon's proposed reforms.  
 
Thank you, 
 
William Bennett 
from Saint Johns  
 


